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TCC CURRICULUM COMMITTEE Minutes 
Date: Thursday, March 21, 2024 

Time: 2:00pm -5:00pm 
Location: Virtual Meeting via Zoom  

 
The meeting was called to order at 2:07 pm. A quorum of the voting members was present.  

• February meeting minutes were approved unanimously. 
 
In Attendance  
Jordan Barnes (N), Kevin Brady (C), William Conner (P), Becky Greene (D), Johnna Harrell (P), Jennifer Hopkins 
(C), Brittany Horn (B), Carolyn Phillips (N), Deborah Posey (P), Jasmine Silvera (D), Jenefer Snyder (D), Kellie 
Sorey (D), Thomas Stout (C), Randy Sturgill (C), Ivory Warren (N), Lisa Whitaker (B) 
 
Guests: Bobby Rowe, Dean Agbakpe, and Mark Denison 
 
Presentations and Proposals:  
1. New career studies certificate: Electrified Powertrains Technician 

Program changes: AAS Automotive Technology and CSC Automotive Technician 
Course proposal: AUT 2XX Automotive Drivetrains 

 
Bobby Rowe presented the proposal to combine the content of AUT 178 and AUT 251 into one new course, 
AUT 2XX Automotive Drivetrains. By combining two courses, students will remain eligible for financial aid 
credit requirements and allow for the addition of AUT 233 Hybrid Electrical Vehicles to the curriculum. AUT 
2XX has a prerequisite of AUT 149. 

 
The proposal was drafted at the request of Toyota as part of the T-TEN program and will eventually impact 
all automotive programs. These changes reduce financial costs to students, shorten the amount of time 
students are in classes, and allow the curriculum to cover current technology.  
 
A new CSC: Electrified Powertrains Technician increases options for students needing credentials for 
employment. 
 

• Motion to recommend approval of the new course, program changes, and new certificate as presented 
approved unanimously. 

 
2. Program prioritization: Music 

 
Marc Denison and Dean Phillips presented the program report for the AFA and CSC in Music. The committee 
provided feedback. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 3:28 pm. 
 
The next meeting of the Committee will be April 18, 2024, 2:00-5:00, via Zoom.  
 
Brittany Horn 


